
 

 

                   Friday 15th May 2015 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
     
At school we have been watching Newsround every day and we have seen the crisis and 
devastation that has taken place in Nepal.  As a school council we have decided that we would 
like to raise some money to help support the earthquake appeal in Nepal.   We would like your 
help!  Please could you bring in any copper coins (1p’s and 2p’s) for our copper collection on 
Friday 22nd May?  They will appreciate anything that we can raise and we would be extremely 
grateful for your support with this as it means a lot to us.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
The School Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 


